
Sandra Blomfield 
 

Reapportionment Committee,
I have reviewed the criteria and maps presented for consideration. I would like to endorse MAP #6.

However, you might consider minor changes to the midtown area. Boundaries for a midtown area
logically could include:

NORTH BOUNDARY DEBAR ROAD
SOUTH BOUNDARY TUDOR ROAD
EAST BOUNDARY BONIFACE ROAD
WEST BOUNDARY MINNESOTA

The above boundaries offer Midtown residents their own representation and is not included with the
Downtown district.
Downtown district should include the port

JBEAR should be included with Eagle River

Strong opposition to moving the Upper Hillside to Eagle River.

Thank you for your consideration. Sandy Blomfield


